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Massachusetts Child Health Quality Coalition Meeting 

Wednesday October 1, 2014 12:30 – 3:00 PM 
Hogan Center at the College of the Holy Cross  

1 College Street, Worcester, MA 01610 

 
Agenda  

 
 

Check-In  and Lunch 12:00 – 12:30 

Welcome, Introductions, Meeting Objectives 
Andrew Balder MD, Pediatrician, Baystate Mason Square Neighborhood Health 
Center/Senior Medical Director, BMC HealthNet Plan, CHQC Co-Chair 12:30 – 12:40 

Update on Sustainability 
Karen Smith, Executive Director, CHQC 

12:40 – 1:10 

Networking  1:10 – 1:30 

Defining and Implementing Authentic  Patient/Professional Partnerships  
 Karen Smith, CHQC 
 Bonnie Thompson, Mass. Family Voices at FCSN 
 Sally Faggella, Harvard Vanguard Medical Associates, Chelmsford 
 Melinda Karp, Blue Cross Blue Shield of Massachusetts  
 Barbra Rabson, Massachusetts Health Quality Partners  

 
Q&A   

1:30 – 2:20 

Boston Children’s Hospital Center of Excellence for Pediatric Quality 
Measurement (CEPQM)  
Katharine Garvey, MD, MPH 
Development of an Adolescent-Reported Measure Assessing the Quality of  
Health Care Transition Preparation 

2:20 – 2:50 

Wrap-Up  
Carolyn Langer, MD, Chief Medical Officer, MassHealth, CHQC Co-Chair  

2:50 – 3:00 

 
Logistics:  Lunch will be served starting at 12:00.  
 
Next CHQC meeting (to be confirmed):  January/February 2015 
 


